Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday October 15, 2018 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Kathy Hagen, Matt Kreager, Rolando Banda Administration: Alan Duncan

Citizens: West Noble Students; Isaac Coats, Ryan Stamper, Jerry Anglin

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite.

The board approved the minutes for September. Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes.

The board approved the claim register totaling \$24,554.25.

Motion by Kreager, second by Byers. All ayes.

Unfinished Business:

New track lighting is up, poles are set by splashpad The Kenney Park walking track will be plowed this winter.

New Business:

As part of a class project, students from West Noble High School were present to request from the board permission to install a Memorial in Kenney Park for students and faculty that have passed. They were advised to get specifics before asking for funds. The board approved their request. Motion by Kreager, second by Hagen. All ayes.

Other Business:

Programs:

Flag Football games have ended. The Super Bowl tournament was held, Fashion Farm were the Champions. 3, 4 & 5 grade basketball games have begun.

The first Winter Indoor Market will be on Saturday, October 27 from 9am to 1pm.

Registration for Senior Fitness and Aerobics begins on November 5.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm. Motion by Byers second by Banda. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Secretary of Park Board

Patti Nelson



Phone: 260-894-4113

Fax: 260-894-3170

Park Board Meeting Member Sign-In

181ember Sig
Date: NOVEMBER 19, 2018
Brian Hite
Gary Byers
Rolando Banda
Kathy Hagen
Matt Kreager
Jody Hathaway